THE KENNEL HAS BEEN CLEANED OUT AND WE
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 WILL AGAIN BE OPENING THE MAIN KENNEL

FOR

“YELLOW DOGS”

Friday March 26th 
    Pup tickets will go on sale Saturday February 27th And Saturday March 6th At O R Y C starting at Noon. So Please line up your pups. There will only be 42 pup tickets sold. Dog tickets will also be available at this time. 

     After these date’s, If you want Dog tickets or Pup tickets that may be left, you can call us and we will make arrangements to sell you tickets. YOU MUST HAVE The Pup’s Full Name, Address, Phone number, Sponsor’s name and from what club they are from At the time of ticket purchase. Tickets will be $10.00 in advance and $15.00 at the door.  If you have any questions please call. 
Pups must be checked in by 5:30

Friday the 26th

Sean Driscoll







John Strick
419-266-1107







734-807-1393

734-224-0602
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